
512 Monmouth Street, Gloucester City, NJ 08030 
Phone: (856) 456-3970 

Fax: (856) 456-1760 

 

         City of Gloucester City 
Municipal Building 

512 Monmouth Street 

Gloucester City, NJ 08030 
Planning Board 

 

 

Adrianne Parent, Planning Board Secretary               Office  856-456-3970 

email: adriannepar@cityofgloucester.org                              Fax: 856-456-1760 
 

 
 
Re: Planning/Zoning Board meeting December 21, 2016 
 
 

The Gloucester City Planning/Zoning Board meeting has been cancelled. The 
Redevelopment Hearing for Block 270 Lot 2, has been postponed to a later 
date. This report will be advertised for another date of hearing. 
 
The next meeting will be held on January 18, 2017 as scheduled. We apologize 
for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 

 


